
 

 

 

No Firearms, Deadly Weapon, or Dangerous Ordnance in Library  

In accordance with the Ohio Revised Code, it is illegal to carry a firearm, deadly weapon, or dangerous 

ordnance anywhere in the Kent Free Library unless otherwise authorized by law. The attached flyer authorized 

by the law is posted at library entrances.  
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